
Policy for Accepting Roads 

 

New London Township requires that all roads included in new plats must be asphalted and 

meet all Kandiyohi County requirements and specifications before being accepted by the town 

board. 

Upon completion of the road, the developer must provide a formal request to the town board 

before the road can be considered for acceptance.  

If the developer failed to provide a formal request and/or the road was not immediately 

accepted following completion, it becomes the responsibility of the property owners to petition 

the board to accept the road.  

Before the board will consider accepting the road, the property owners must have the road 

inspected and, if deemed necessary, bring the road up to county required specifications. 

The board does not have to accept any road. 

 

Adopted this 27th day of September, 2018. 

 

 

           BY THE TOWN BOARD 

       Mark Mertens 

       Town Chairperson 

Attest: 

Nancy Hammerschmidt 

Town Clerk    

 

 

 


